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Preschool & KG Show
“The Lorax”

REMINDER

I would like to seize this opportunity to wish you all a joyous 
Eid Al Fitr and a happy Easter! 

May God shower countless blessings upon you, your family
members, and your loved ones.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

SUCCESS STORIES
HOLIDAYS 

TRIMESTER III1.

Trimester III resumes on Tuesday, May 7th, 2024.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Eid Al Fitr Holiday: April 9th - April 11th
Spring Break: April 25th - May 6th

2.

International Festival of Francophone
Schools Theatre

Al-Ahram Hebdo newspaper featured an article highlighting the importance of theater and the significance of the International Festival of
Francophone School Theatre. Established in 2002, this year marked its 21st edition that has taken place at our very own NG theater, hosting

participants who eagerly await its annual arrival. 

SCIENCE FAIR (G8 - G11)

Science education is not limited to textbooks and classrooms; it should be
an exciting adventure that empowers students to question, discover, and
create. Our annual science fair on Tuesday, April 23rd, is the perfect
setting for G8 - G11 students to experience the entire investigative
process. Learning will occur through hands-on learning experiences and
real-world problems that will spark their curiosity, fuel their passion, and
open doors to a lifetime of scientific discovery and innovation.

“Igniting Curiosity
Fueling Innovations”
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We would like to share some exciting news with
you regarding our upcoming ‘World Book Week’ 
celebration on April 22nd, 23rd, and 24th. During 
these three days, our K-6 students will be engaging in 
a variety of reading activities that promote literacy and 
a love for books. We have organized sessions in 
English, Arabic, and French to cater to our diverse 
student population, as well as art and music sessions
to make the week even more engaging. 
Additionally, we will be hosting an assembly to 
emphasize the importance of reading and culminating 
the week with a parade where students can dress up as their favorite book
characters. Moreover, we are organizing a book drive during the month of
April to collect books for our elementary students. The aim is to provide them
with a wide range of resources to encourage a love for reading and learning.
If you have any new or gently used books that you would like to donate to
support this cause, we would greatly appreciate your contribution. Every
book donated will make a difference in the lives of our students.

3.

If you have any concerns or queries, we, as NG faculty, are
always here to listen, support, and help. Please scan the QR
code for NG’s communication guide that was developed to
ensure effective channels of communication all year round.

NG SUPPORT

Yours in Education,
Mrs. Nairy Simon

M. Ed, University of London 
School Principal

Email: n.george@ng.edu.eg 
Mobile: 01011225305

https://ng-egy.client.renweb.com/ftp/ng-egy/newsletter/Communication%20Guide%202023-2024.pdf

WORLD BOOK WEEK

Assemblies

Faculty Iftar

The Student Council and HS students organized assemblies for Middle School, to address significant issues like gossip awareness,
fostering sportsmanship, and setting boundaries. These engaging sessions aimed to educate and inspire participants ultimately contributing

to a more positive and inclusive atmosphere.

https://ng-egy.client.renweb.com/ftp/ng-egy/newsletter/Communication%20Guide%202023-2024.pdf

